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               Topaz News 

 

 

Thank you for your support over the past two terms. Have a brilliant Christmas and enjoy your 

time together at home. 

In the days after the fun and festivities, it would be get your child ready to start the term if you 

had a look at their phonic, reading and numbers.  

The sounds ch/th/sh/ng/oo/ee/igh/ar/or have been our most recent additions. 

The teen numbers are still tricking some of us and we have been working on one less than. 

If you need more reading books on Bug Club after 2.1.2018, please drop me an email. 

 

Kind regards,    Sally Windmill 
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